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TITLE

DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION REGARDING A CHARTER AMENDMENT PERTAINING TO
THE RESIDENCY REQUIREMENTS TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR MAYOR AND DIRECTION TO STAFF
TO PREPARE A BALLOT MEASURE FOR THE MARCH 4, 2025 ELECTION REFLECTING THE
PROPOSED AMENDMENT

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The City Council, at their regular meeting of November 5, 2024, directed staff to return with a charter
amendment pertaining to the residency requirement to be eligible for Mayor.

The City Council, at their regular meeting of July 9, 2024, directed staff to return with a charter
amendment recommended report from the Charter Review Advisory Committee.

ATTACHMENTS
. Charter Review Advisory Committee’s Recommendation Report section on Residency
Requirements

Charter Section 6.1- Eligibility

Charter Section 6.5- Vacancy, declared by Council

Charter Section 8.1- Mayor, eligibility

Charter Section 10.1- Compensation of elective officers, other than Mayor and City Council
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